
 

Kudos: Shannon Evans and Stephanie Cheema 

Stephanie Cheema, clerk typist II in the Office of Children, Youth and Families (CYF), 

recently sent an email thanking Shannon Evans, emergency/risk coordinator in 

Integrated Program Services (IPS), for conducting Stop the Bleed trainings at DHS.  

On May 4, Stephanie was waiting at a bus stop when she saw a teenaged boy get 

stabbed. Using the knowledge she gained during a Stop the Bleed training last year, 

Stephanie quickly sprang into action. She asked a person standing nearby to call 911, 

held a clean face mask to the wound and kept the teenager calm until the paramedics 

arrived.  

Stephanie said, “Thanks to [Shannon] and the Stop the Bleed training, I possibly saved a 

life.” 
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